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09 January 2025    
        
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Your child has been selected to represent Springfield at a football match between ourselves and other 
Burnley schools on Wednesday 15 January. 
 
The match will be taking place at Unity College’s 3G pitch (back of Unity buildings) starting at 4:00pm 
and finishing at 5.00pm. 
 
Pick up is 5:00pm prompt from Unity College, thank you. 
 
Children will be given a school football kit to wear for the event, however children will need to bring 
their own trainers and a drink. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr J Coates 

Mr J Coates 
PE – Co-Ordinator 
 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Return to Mr Coates 
 
 
 
Pupil Name __________________________________ Class ________ 
 
 
 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the football match at Unity College on Wednesday 15 January 
and agree to pick them up from Unity College at 5:00 prompt. 
 
 
Contact telephone number: ___________________________ 
 
 
Parent/Carer signature ________________________________ Date ___________ 
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